
INTERNAL STAFF UPDATE*
Wednesday, February 17, 2016

One SC Fund:

Total giving to the One SC Fund, as of 2/8/2016 and since the press conference, is $1,183,726.

Boards and Commissions - PEBA:

Arthur Bjontegard resigned from PEBA on February 10 with an effective date of February 18th,
2016. He resigned due to significant health issues.

PDAP Council:

Today, Holly and Becca met with Dir. Toomey to get status updates on the progress of 
implementing the Prescription Drug Abuse Prevention Council's recommendations - it has been 
two years since the Council formed, so there are already a lot of results to be shown. We plan to 
meet with the Governor soon about the details and hope to be able to announce the 
accomplishments at a press event in late March.

###
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